
 

     February, 2014 Newsletter       

       

   Healthy Habits is what’s going around! Healthy eating, exercsing and good hygiene, 
let’s get moving and have some fun. Let’s not forget this is the month where “Love” 
is in the air. Parents we need your help with keeping the germs at bay. Please as you 
walk in with your child make sure they wash hands before starting their day. This will 
help keep our environment germ free. Parents if your child is showing any symptoms 
of a cold please contact your pediatrician. Better safe than the “FLU”.  Parents our 
parking lot is a “One W”ay, please adhere to this.  
    We’ve had more than one accident because of parents not following the  sign. 
Safety is our number one concern and it should be yours as well. Please follow the 
“One Way” sign, eyes are watching. One more issue we are having is children being 
left in the car unattended. Parents we all know that this is a major “No “No. If you are 
leaving your child unattended we have been instructed to call family services, we 
have already been contacted by them with concerns and complaints from other 
parents.  Any questions please do not hesitate to come to us. 
        Parents you can also read this newsletter online at                                                     
wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy!    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie or Ms. Shannon 

 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

         “February Curriculum” 
This month’s theme is… 

“Healthy Habits” 

Our Letters for February are… 

“Uu, Vv, Ww” 

Our Numbers and Shapes for February are…    
“3, 4, 5 & 14, 15, 16” 

“Octagon, Rectangle, Heart” 

  The Colors of the month are… 

White, Red, Pink 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “February 2014” 
 
February 2nd…  
 “Groundhog Day” 
 
February 14th… 

Valentine’s Day 
       “Classroom Parties” 
 
February 14th … 
       “Parents Night Out” 
 
February 17th…No VPK 
 Presidents Day 
 

 

                         

                    Happy Birthday 
                 To the following students & staff in February’ 2014… 

         
 

                  Claire Beckham…2/3 
Isabella Geyer…2/7   Samuel Jex-Gomez…2/26 
Nathan Sheffield…2/11  Grayson Moran…2/26 
Christopher Mossbrooks…2/16         Collin Munro…2/26 
 Staff… Desiree…2/17 Lee-Ann…2/24 
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        Infant News 

  

                

                 
 

         Love is in the Air!!! 
     We would like to welcome Reid. We are excited to have him in 
our class and get to watch him grow. Congratulations and a sad 
good-bye to Juan, he has moved to the toddler room. He will do 
great! Neymar is transitioning to the toddler room as well; he is 
enjoying his new and old friends, and enjoys the new toys. Alexis is 
finally sneaking a few steps, she doesn’t want leave us. Annabelle 
& Erik are pulling up on the shelves and toys.  
Brayden is having a good time sitting on his own and playing. Ella 
& Grey love making lots of music with the instruments. 

             Thank you, 
           Ms. Brandi, Mrs. Lorena, & Ms. Yumiko 
   
 
 

      
Development 1’s News 

  

                 

           Development 2’s News 
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      We have a few new friends in our class, two 
of which have moved up from the infant room, Juan and 
Neymar. Our other two new friends are Grayson and Joey. 
Let’s welcome them and their families to our room. This 
month is all about health and nutrition. We will be teaching 
hand washing, blowing noses, keeping toys out of mouths 
and also brushing teeth. If you can please bring in small 
children’s tooth brush for your child so we can help them 
with teeth brushing skills.  
     Also this month we will be focusing on numbers 3, 4 & 
5; the letters U,V & W; the colors red, pink & white and 
also the shapes rectangle, octagon & heart. We would like 
to wish Nathan a very happy birthday on the 11

th
. He will be 

2 and soon adventuring to the 2’s classroom. We thank you 
parents for being so great and understanding; let’s continue 
having a great year. Please keep an eye on the door and 
dailies for any upcoming happenings. 
 
 
  

                 Thank you,  
      Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Caitlin and Ms. Desiree 

                            

                    
                  

                      

         Classroom News 

   
Development 3A’s News  

     
                         
     Hello! This month we will be talking healthy habits, yummy 
foods and exercise. We would like to say a “Big Welcome” to all of 
our new friends. Parents please be sure to check files daily and keep 
an eye on your parent info board for any upcoming events. We also 
ask for your child to be in attendance by 9am. This will help us get 
our day started smoothly and with no interruptions.  
 

                                       Thank you,  
                                     Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Melissa

Now that we’ve started the New Year off with an Artic chill, we are moving into February. 
Throughout the month we’ve learned a lot about winter. The month of February brings a new theme, 
Healthy Habits. This is a great opportunity to teach our little ones about tons of healthy tips. We will 
learn about eating fruits & vegetables, good hygeine, physical activities and much more. Our cooking 
activities will continue and support a healthy diet. We truly appreciate your help with the supplies for 
our cooking activities. If you have any yummy ideas to share, please do so. 

We all love our tropical weather, so please keep a change of clothes with underwear in your 
child’s cubby. Accidents happen would like to be prepared. Thank you for all your support in helping 
keep our class running smooth.               

Remember to read the door and check your childs folder for any upcoming activities.

                                            Thank you,  
                     Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Janell 
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Developmental 3B’s News 

  

 We had so much fun with winter wonderland. 
Hope the cold will be over soon. We have learned so much about 
snow, ice and winter animals.Now we are ready for our Healthy 
Habits,Valentines Day, Presidents Day and Groundhog Day. Show 
& Tell can be any of these holidays or theme based. The kids really 
enjo show & tell, so please help make it a success.  
     We will be having a Valentines class party on Feb. 14

th
. We will 

have a card and treat exchange also on the 14
th. Don’t forget to 

label all your childs belongings. Be sure to read door and dailys for 
more information. 

                      
                                        Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 

                                      

                   VPK News  

 

                  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

                                  

 

 

 

                 

           

    
      This months theme is Healthy Habits, and we would like 
to start off by inviting you to come in and talk about some 
healthy habits. Such as tooth brushing, good eating habits and 
much more. We will also be doing a taste test, measurements 
of friuts & veggies, and some seriously silly art.  
  Please check the door and your childs folder for deatials. 
Don’t forget if you would like to come in and talk to the class 
about this theme please see Ms. Russ for more information. 
 
      
 

 Thank you, 
                                                          Ms. Russ 

                                                              

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


